FRIENDS OF HALSFORD PARK

SPRING NEWSLETTER

INTRODUCING YOUR 24/25 COMMITTEE

We are delighted to announce your new PTA Committee for 2024-25 - a wonderful mix of returning members and fresh faces!

Mrs Spencer (President)
Emma Farrington (Chair) Y1
Tudor Fenwick (Sec) Y1
Richie Fenwick (Treas) Y1
Nicola Anderson (EY)
Paula Broad (Y2 & Y3)
Lucy Carey (Y3 & Y6)
Ine Concia (Y1)
Penny Duly (Y3 & Y5)
Giselle Fenwick (Y1)
Nicola Keeler (Y3)
Mandy Lawlor (Y3)
Serena Nygaard (EY)
Stacy Shires Pre Loved Uniform
Lucy Hall 200 Club



UPCOMING EVENTS

14 FEB - NON UNIFORM DAY VALENTINES TUCK SHOP

17 MAR - 4 APR - COIN CHALLENGE

28 MAR - MOVIE NIGHT

4 APR - NON UNIFORM DAY



RAISED IN THE AUTUMN TERM

A BIG THANKS TO EVERYONE

Our superb teacher reps are Miss Loftus, Ms Davies and Mrs Gibbons.

A HUGE thank you to Louise Roach, our outgoing chair who has worked so hard over the last few years.

Thank you Lou!

FRIENDS OF HALSFORD PARK



THE NEXT BIG THING!

After the successful installation of the new KS1 Trim trail, our attention has turned to another exciting big project!

The Friends of Halsford Park will now be

looking to raise the funds for a makeover of the Learning Labyrinth!

This space, which is used by the entire school as well as Pioneer Childcare, is looking a little tired, so plans have been drawn upfor a refresh, with new bookshelves, computer and media area and comfy seating.

While the budget for this project is still TBC, every year we aim to raise about £8000 for committed resources and activities. This includes Phonics and SATS resources, subsidizes class trips, whole school first aid training, inschool crafts and a fun Pantomime just before Christmas! Everything we can raise in addition will go towards the shiny new Learning Labyrinth!

THE 200 CLUB

Our School Lottery - from £2 a month you are in with a chance of winning the monthly cash prize! Half of the "pot" goes to the PTA and half to the monthly winner! To Sign up https://tinyurl.com/HPClub200

PRELOVED UNIFORM SHOP

WWW.PTA-EVENTS.CO.UK/FRIENDSOFHALSFORDPARK

We Need You!

Anyone who would like to join us, meet new people, share ideas, help deliver fun activities and raise funds for our fab school community, please get in touch!

halsford.pta@gmail.com



MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW....